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ADVISORY NO. 44
Series of 2021

PAKISTAN MISSIONS OVERSEAS STOPPED
ISSUING MANUAL VISAS

The Pakistani Missions overseas, including the Embassy of Pakistan in Manila,
Philippines had stopped issuing manual visas starting 31 January 2021. Thereafter, beginning 01
February 2021, applicants for all visa categories will be entertained through On line Visa
Applications at the Government of Pakistan’s on line visa portal at hitps:/ /visa.nadra.gov pk.

Upon approval of the application, the visa applicant will receive the following two (2)
travel documents generated via the above-cited on line visa portal using of which, will allow the
holder to travel to Pakistan:

1. Visa Grant Notice - this document is essentially the Visa granted vis-a-vis the visa
application.

2. Electronic Authorization to Travel (ETA)- this document is generated in relation to
the visa application made under the Visa on Arrival Categories. The ETA is not the
Visa - it merely authorizes the applicant to travel to Pakistan and request Pakistani
Visa on arrival at the Visa on Arrival Counter of the Federal Investigation Agency

(FIA).

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

ERNARD P. OLALIA
Administrator

08 April 2021
Source: Embassy of Pakistan in Manila
(www.mofa.gov.pk)
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